COMMUNITY UNIT SCHOOL DISTRICT NO. 2
CRAWFORD COUNTY ROBINSON, ILLINOIS
BOARD OF EDUCATION
JULY 26, 2018
CENTRAL OFFICE
6pm — Special Called Meeting

BOARD MEMBERS PRESENT:
1. Dennis Inboden

Amy Stone

Von Meeks

Greg Bachelor

Bill Sandiford

Stacey Shew

Chad Brown
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ADMINISTRATORS PRESENT:

1. Josh Quick - Superintendent
Jason Stark - WES Principal
Victoria McDonald — RHS Principal
Bob Coffman — RHS Assistant Principal
Jamie Rains — Special Services Director
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OTHERS ATTENDING:
1. Carla Sinclair — School Board Secretary
2. Randy Harrison - News Media
3. Angela Langley — Transportation Coordinator

President Inboden called the July Special Called Board Meeting to order at 6:00pm. After the
pledge and roll cali, Inboden welcomed all attending

UNIT #2 DISTRICT UPDATES/ PUBLIC COMMENT:
There were comments from the general public concerning the new transportation facility.

County Board member, Jim Keller, asked if the Board had followed the Professional Section
Act. Superintendent Quick said the Board had satisfied all of the requirements of this
mandate. He said that an architect had been hired to do a 10 year Life/Safety Assessment for
the District.



Jim Runyon asked the following questions:
1. Benefits Analysis
Alternative Buildings
Cost analysis of leasing buses
Professional Section Act
10 year projection of number of school bus riders
Maintenance and upkeep of new facility
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Superintendent said he would get the answers to these questions in the near future.

OLD BUSINESS:

The Board discussed the new architect renderings of the proposed transportation facility.
Chad Brown, Building and Grounds Committee member, told the Board he sees four points
that need to be addressed soon:

1. New Facility — Disappointment with Farnsworth Architect Firm - They did not send
new facility plans that met the proposed cost that the Board is willing to spend. This
option would place the facility on Unit #2 property and improve traffic flow.

2. The Board should look at the Anderson Property on North Jackson Street. The Board
was polled for interest on doing a walk through of the facility. Bill Sandiford will get
the information to Mr. Quick on possible times and dates.

3. A cost analysis should be done on what it would take to refurbish the building on
South fackson Street.

4. Safe work place for our transportation employees. The Board was polled to have Mr.
Quick inquire about temporary office buildings.

After much discussion, the Board decided that the request for bids for a new transportation
facility should be on the agenda for the August meeting.

A motion to adjourn the meeting was made by Shew and seconded by Bachelor. Roll call
vote: Yeas- Unanimous Vote. Nays —none. Motion carried. The meeting was adjourned at
7:10pm.

The next regular school board meeting will be held on Monday, August 20, 2018 at 4:30pm at
the Central Office.

Dennis Inboden, Scthl:ard President
Q«/Om_, .

Carla Sinclair, School Board Secretary




